
STATEWIDE GRIEVANCE COMMITTEE 
 

 
 

Attorney Registration - 2023 
 

Pursuant to Practice Book §2-27(d) and (f), the 2023 annual attorney registration 
process began January 9, 2023.  Attorneys and authorized house counsel must 
complete the registration process online by March 3, 2023.  

 
 Attorneys and authorized house counsel are required to register online at the 
Judicial Branch website through E-Services.  An attorney must be enrolled in E-
Services before using E-Services to register.  E-Services may be accessed at 
https://eservices.jud.ct.gov. 
 

If you have questions about attorney registration, please contact the Statewide 
Grievance Committee at Attorney.Registration@jud.ct.gov.  Questions about MCLE should 
be emailed to MCLE@jud.ct.gov.  
 
Elizabeth M. Rowe 
First Assistant Bar Counsel 
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